
REGULATOR/RECTIFIER CHANGE 

 
UPON EXAMINATION OF THE SUPPLIED REGULATOR/RECTIFIER, YOU MAY NOTICE A 

CHANGE IN WIRE LEADS FROM THE UNIT THAT YOU ARE REPLACING.  DUE TO A 

DESIGN IMPROVEMENT, THE PURPLE DRAIN WIRE IS NO LONGER NECESSARY.  THIS 

DRAIN WIRE MAY BE CONTAINED WITHIN YOUR EXISTING WIRING HARNESS IN EITHER 

A MULTIPLE PIN CONNECTOR OR AS AN INDIVIDUAL WIRE CONNECTION.  IF THE 

PURPLE WIRE IS CONTAINED WITHIN A MULTIPLE CONNECTION, NO FURTHER ACTION 

IS NECESSARY.  IF THE PURPLE WIRE IS AN INDIVIDUAL WIRE CONNECTION, MAKE 

SURE THE EXISTING HARNESS WIRE IS SECURED AWAY FROM ANY MOVING 

COMPONENTS.  IF YOU HAVE ANY ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, CONTACT 

OUR TECHNICAL SERVICE DEPARTMENT AT:  

217-324-9428 
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